
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF A REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
COSTA MESA PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION   

January 26, 2017 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Costa Mesa Parks and 
Recreation Commission on Thursday, January 26, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council 
Chambers, City Hall, 77 Fair Drive, Costa Mesa has been cancelled.  
 

THE NEXT REGULAR PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION MEETING WILL 
BE HELD ON THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 23, 2017 AT 6:00 P.M. 

 
 
DATED this 18th day of January, 2017. 

 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
/s/ Justin Martin 
Justin Martin, Recreation Manager  


